
Dear Senate, 
I have serious concerns about this free trade agreement, I do not believe it is in Australia's 
best interest. I have concerns regarding our PBS scheme, our quarantine laws, our media 
content and I am particularly concerned about  our environmental  protection. I have concerns 
they will be seen as barriers to trade. I want water specifically excluded from this FTA. In fact I 
think Australia should not sign this agreement. If there's a dispute clause anything like NAFTA 
you must not sign. It will mean an end to democracy if trade officials make our decisions in 
the future. The only ones who benefit are large multinational corporations and noone else. 
They only care about profits, not the environment or the people in it.  
Thankyou       Terrie Wells 
  
 




